
MIDDLE GEORGIA STATE UNIVERSITY 
2017-18 PTPTR Committee Meeting #4 
MATHEMATICS Building room 201 (Macon) 
February 23, 2018, 11:00 am 
Dr. Don K. Brown, 2017-18 PTPTR Chair 
 
Minutes 
 
Members Present: Dr. Don Brown, Dr. Nate Gilbert, Dr. Karmen Lenz, Dr. Barry Monk, Dr. 





5. Updates of the Post-tenure Review Process: Post-tenure review is currently underway as 
reviewees meet with their subcommittees. 
 
6. Election of members to the PTPTR committee: members discussed who will be rotating off 
the committee and determined that four slots will be open for election for the upcoming 
academic year. 
 
7. Updates on the Portfolio Workshop: Dr. O’Leary-Davidson plans to hold a live workshop for 
all candidates for PTPTR on April 13 in the CETL offices on the Cochran campus (third floor of 
Roberts Library). The workshop will be recorded and placed online for those unable to attend in 
person. 
 
It was suggested that past candidates could volunteer to have their portfolios shared as examples. 
 
8. Other Items: 

• The Provost’s idea for junior faculty to serve on the PT subcommittees is something to be 
considered, probably for the next academic year. Dr. Karmen Lenz, chair-elect, and Dr. 
Don Brown, chair, will meet with the Provost to discuss this item further and report back 
to the PTPTR committee. 

• Dr. Brown will contact the committee if he sees a need to meet again this academic year. 
He will keep the committee apprised of updates to the handbook language regarding the 
promotion process for senior lecturers.  

 
The meeting adjourned at 12:27 pm. 
 
Submitted by Dr. Nate Gilbert, Recorder 
 

 


